
oc.e ·.OIL AND GAS COMMISSION 

August 8, 2002" 

Ian Kerr 
Senior Reservoir Engineer 
Petro-Canada Oil and Gas 
P.O. Box 2844 
Calgary AB T2P 3E3 

Dear Mr. Kerr: 

RE: GOOD ENGINEERING PRACTICE (GEP) 
PETITOT RIVER-SLAVE POINT "A" POOL 

7200-8400-59240-06 
OGC-03214 

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated July 29, 2003 requesting that the Good 
Engineering Practice (GEP) approval for the subject pool be rescinded. 

As Petro-Canada has no future plans to produce gas from wells within the subject pool, the GEP 
approval of December 14, 1973 is hereby rescinded. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Peter Attariwala at (250) 952-0311. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Gibson, P. Eng. 
Manager 
Reservoir Engineering and Geology 

~- --- -· - . 
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PO Box 9329 Sin Prov Gov't, Victoria BC VSW 9N3 Tel: (250) 952-0302 Fax: (250) 952-0291 

Location: 6th Fir 1810 Blanshard St, VIctoria BC 
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